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Mr. Jeffrey C. Cohen S.Weissberg,SP
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New York State Energy Office V.Stello, IE
Rockefeller Plaza J. Davis, NMSS
Albany, New York. 12223 H.Shapar, ELD

H.Denton, NRR
Dear Mr. Cohen: ECO 80-09240

Secy 80-1319
I appreciate your concern about the future mle of the Office of State
Programs expressed in your letter of June 24, 1980, to Chairman Aheame.
Your preise for the office's past efforts is most welcome.

I want to assure you that your views will be most carefully considered
in any reorganization which may affect the Office of State Programs.
The Nuclear Regulatory Comission remains comitted to the idea of
preserving close working relations with the States.

Thank you for your views; we hope you will continue to bring such issues
to our attention.

Sincerely,

(S@: d Wi!!izm J. O!::.'ts -

William J. Dircks
Acting Executive Director
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